
Pearland Economic Development Corporation (PEDC) 
and the City of  Pearland will be hosting an open house 
and presentation of  findings associated with a strategy to 
revitalize the State Highway 35 Corridor within the Pearland 
community. 

The Open House is scheduled from 4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  
A short overview presentation of  the strategy will take place 
at 5:00 p.m. 

Representatives of  Ricker-Cunningham, Real Estate 
Economists and Community Strategists and advisors to 
PEDC and the City on the SH 35 Corridor Redevelopment 
Strategy, will be sharing their recommendations. 

Representatives of  the City of  Pearland,  PEDC, and 
Ricker-Cunningham will be on-hand to answer any 
questions and copies of  the report’s Executive Summary 
will be provided to attending participants. 

Questions regarding this event may be directed to Valerie 
Marvin, Development Manager for PEDC, at 281.997.3004 
or vmarvin@pearlandedc.com. 

State Highway 35 Corridor Strategy  
Open House and Presentation

Monday, April 25, 2016
4:30 - 6:00 pm

  - Open House at 4:30 p.m.
  - Presentation at 5:00 p.m.

Location: UHCL - Pearland Campus 
Conference Center

1200 Pearland Parkway, Suite 200 
Pearland, Texas 77581




